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HB 2005: 

“Undetectable firearm” 

This legislation, if enacted, will violate the 4th amendment of the United States 

Constitution. If passed, we will have to fight you in court.  

Instead of wasting money and employing lawyers, our legislature should be more 

concerned about being correct in passing laws that can make a difference.  

Legislators will make felons of THOUSANDS of Oregonians. Instantly.  

Rocks kill people. Hammers kill people. Poor legislation kills people.  As Legislators, 

your job is to UPHOLD and DEFEND the CONSTITUTION of the State of Oregon 

and America. That is the job. Not to make felons of law abiding citizens. 

Do not pass this law.  

 

Duane Waller 

Veteran 

Oregon Hunter 

Overtaxed Taxpayer 

 

 


